
Hello. We would like to express our gratitude to CFA 
for the help rendered to our cattery. Few people under-
stand what happens at the start of a war, especially if 
no one was expecting it. 
 
We had many cats and kittens, we had a standard 
supply for 2 weeks, as for a cattery. From the first 3-5 
days of the war, when we were shocked by what was 
happening, we tried to work out exit routes in case the 
enemy came to our region, prepared carriers for cats, 
sought shelters, stocked up on gasoline, hid from shell-
ings... then we began to look for additional supplies for 
our cats and kittens - and they were almost nowhere to 
be found. 
 
There was no food, no filler for litter boxes - nothing at 
all! It was also almost impossible to order online, as the 
logistics in the country were broken. We bought ev-
erything we found and began to wait what to do next, 
focusing on the situation at the front l... but the stocks 
were inexorably coming to an end and we soon realized 
that we had them for about 5 days and there was no-
where else to take them... really nowhere. 
 
Help came to us from CFA, for whom we are very grate-
ful - the problem with dry food was solved. In fact, it’s 
hard to imagine that today you can buy everything you 
need, and suddenly there’s nothing tomorrow… it’s just 
not there and you don’t know when it will be… Thank 
God, we managed to survive this difficult moment with 
your help.

Regards, Max Domin and Iryna Domina


